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Sar Kheng 
75 Norodom Blvd 
Khan Chamkarmon 
Phnom Penh, Cambodia



Your Excellency, 

I am writing to express my concern at the detention of Kem Sokha, who has been detained since September 2017 in violation of his rights to freedom of expression, association and peaceful assembly. I urge you to immediately and unconditionally release him, and not to pursue any criminal charges against him if they relate solely to the peaceful exercise of his rights to freedom of expression, association and assembly.

Please ensure that, pending his release, Kem Sokha has unrestricted and confidential access to his lawyers, family and any necessary medical care.

Furthermore, please ensure that all political activists in Cambodia are able to peacefully exercise their right to freedom of expression, association and peaceful assembly without risk of arrest and harassment.


Yours sincerely,































Samdech Hun Sen 
Office of the Prime Minister 
Jok Dimitrov Boulevard Phnom Penh, 
Cambodia



Your Excellency, 

I am writing to express my concern at the detention of Kem Sokha, who has been detained since September 2017 in violation of his rights to freedom of expression, association and peaceful assembly. I urge you to immediately and unconditionally release him, and not to pursue any criminal charges against him if they relate solely to the peaceful exercise of his rights to freedom of expression, association and assembly.

Please ensure that, pending his release, Kem Sokha has unrestricted and confidential access to his lawyers, family and any necessary medical care.

Furthermore, please ensure that all political activists in Cambodia are able to peacefully exercise their right to freedom of expression, association and peaceful assembly without risk of arrest and harassment.


Yours sincerely,


